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ASX announcement 
 
ACCC discussions on proposed steel industry merger continuing 
23 May 2007  
 
The Australian Competition and Consumer Commission (“ACCC”) has announced today that 
discussions are continuing between the parties, and the ACCC expects to announce a decision 
shortly, subject to the progress and outcome of the discussions.  
 
Smorgon Steel, OneSteel and BlueScope Steel see benefits accruing to the customers, suppliers 
employees and shareholders of each company from completion of the Merger and the BlueScope 
Steel Acquisition, and remain committed to bring the Merger and the BlueScope Steel Acquisition 
before a meeting of Smorgon Steel’s shareholders at the earliest possible date.  

 
Further announcements will be made to the market at the appropriate time. 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 

 

OneSteel Smorgon Steel 
Investors: 
Mark Gell 

Investors: 
Bruce Loveday 

General Manager, Corporate 
Development 

Executive GM, Corporate & Investor 
Relations 

Phone: +61 2 9239 6616 Phone: +61 3 8671 4414 
Mobile: +61 419 440 533 Mobile: +61 413 808 027 
Email:   gellm@onsteel.com Email:   bloveday@smorgonsteel.com.au 
  
Media: Media: 
Martin Debelle, Cannings 
Phone: +61 2 9252 0622  
Mobile: +61 409 911 189   
Email:  mdebelle@cannings.net.au 

Tim Duncan, Hintons  
Phone:  +61 3 9600 1979 
Mobile:  +61 408 441 122 
Email: tduncan@hintons.com.au 

  
BlueScope Steel  
Investors: Media: 
John Knowles Sandi Harwood 
Vice President Investor Relations Manager External Affairs 
Phone: +61 3 9666 4150 Phone: +61 3 9666 4039 
Mobile: +61 419 893 491 Mobile: +61 411 027  
Email: 
john.knowles@bluescopesteel.com 

Email : 
sandi.harwood@bluescopesteel.com 
 

 
 


